C. Anne Biederman
4410 Hoyt Avenue
Everett, Washington 98203

15 November 2009

Economy Fence Center
1616 East Marine View Drive

Everett, Washington 98201

Dear Gary, Randy and Crew Leader, Mike,

With this check for the balance of my back yard project, | wanted to send along a great big
“THANKYOU" for a job beautifully executed. Earlier this year, | made the poor decision
to use a “guy recommended by a guy” for a smaller, much easier fencing project. It took
him forever and the finished product was nothing like the job you guys produced.

I really appreciate the dedicated, professional workmanship of Mike and his crew. They
toiled in pouring-down rain, around unruly bushes, and at least a dozen dog poop “land
mines,” all without a complaint. When a misunderstanding required repositioning of
gateposts, the guys forged ahead, on time and within budget. And Gary was kind enough
to meet me mid-project to make sure that the changes we agreed to got done.

My back yard looks much larger, neater, and ready for landscaping, thanks to the high
quality fence that now encloses it. Without a doubt, this was money well spent on
improving my property. | look forward to inviting you fellows back when | have saved up
for a “re-do” on the first fencing job, and maybe for a deck or two. Thanks so much!

A-an “2;‘4@\”“1\”\/"

Anne Biederman



